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Application for revocation of coverage  
 

The Council has received an application under section 102 of the National Gas Law from Envestra Limited for 
revocation of coverage of the Wagga Wagga natural gas distribution network. Should the relevant Minister, on 
receiving the Council’s recommendation, decide to revoke coverage of the network, the natural gas distribution 
network in Wagga Wagga will no longer be covered and therefore will no longer be regulated under the 
National Gas Law.  

A copy of the application is available on the Council’s website at www.ncc.gov.au. You can register your 
interest by emailing your contact details to gas@ncc.gov.au or by telephoning (03) 9981 1600.  
In accordance with the standard consultative procedure in the National Gas Rules, the Council invites 
submissions on Envestra’s application to be made by 5.00pm on Tuesday 28 May 2013.  
After considering submissions on the application, the Council will release a draft recommendation and invite 
further submissions before making its final recommendation to the relevant Minister. 
To assist interested parties, available on the Council’s website are a guide to making a submission and a Guide to 
Coverage, Revocation and Classification of Pipelines. 
Submissions should be emailed in soft copy (in both MS Word and PDF formats) to gas@ncc.gov.au, with a 
hard copy sent to Wagga Wagga Revocation, National Competition Council, Level 21, 200 Queen Street, 
Melbourne, VIC, 3000. All enquiries may be directed to the Council on (03) 9981 1600. 
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